
Double Dutch By Sharon Draper

Double Dutch by Sharon Draper is a compelling young adult novel that captures
the essence of friendship, resilience, and the challenges of growing up in a
tough environment. Published in 2002, this beautifully written story
resonates with readers of all ages, particularly those who find themselves
navigating the complexities of adolescence. Draper, an award-winning author
and educator, skillfully weaves themes of loyalty, perseverance, and the
importance of self-expression throughout the narrative. In this article, we
will explore the key elements of the book, its characters, themes, and its
impact on young readers.



Overview of Double Dutch

Set in the vibrant backdrop of a neighborhood where jump rope games are a way
of life, "Double Dutch" centers around two best friends, Delia and her
cousin, who are passionate about their love for jump rope. The story unfolds
as they aspire to compete in a local jump rope competition. However, their
journey is not without obstacles, including personal struggles and societal
issues that threaten to derail their dreams.

Summary of the Plot

"Double Dutch" follows Delia, a determined and talented jump rope enthusiast,
as she navigates the complexities of her world. The plot is filled with ups
and downs, illustrating both the joy and the pain of adolescence. Here’s a
brief summary of the major plot points:

1. Friendship and Competition: Delia and her cousin, who share a passion for
jump rope, decide to form a team to compete in the annual citywide
competition.
2. Challenges: As they train, they face various challenges, including family
issues, peer pressure, and the realities of growing up in a challenging
environment.
3. Personal Growth: Throughout the story, Delia learns valuable lessons about
friendship, perseverance, and believing in oneself, even when faced with
adversity.
4. Climactic Competition: The novel culminates in an exhilarating jump rope
competition that tests their skills, teamwork, and determination.

Character Analysis

The characters in "Double Dutch" are intricately developed, each contributing
to the overall narrative in significant ways. Here are some of the primary
characters:

Delia

Delia is the protagonist of the story. She embodies determination and
passion, making her a relatable character for young readers. Her journey
reflects the struggles of finding one's identity while facing external
pressures.



The Cousin

Delia's cousin serves as her partner in the jump rope journey. Their
relationship is central to the story, showcasing the importance of support
and camaraderie.

Supporting Characters

Several supporting characters add depth to the story, including family
members and friends who influence Delia's life. Each character represents
different aspects of the community and highlights the various challenges that
young people face.

Themes in Double Dutch

"Double Dutch" is rich in themes that resonate with both young and mature
readers. Some of the most prominent themes include:

Friendship and Loyalty

The bond between Delia and her cousin is the heart of the novel. Their
friendship is tested through various challenges, but they ultimately learn
the value of loyalty and support.

Resilience

Delia's journey illustrates the importance of resilience. Despite facing
numerous obstacles, she learns to keep pushing forward and to maintain her
passion for jump rope and her dreams.

Identity and Self-Expression

As Delia navigates the complexities of adolescence, she struggles with her
identity and how to express herself. The novel encourages readers to embrace
their individuality and find their voice.

Community and Belonging

The setting of "Double Dutch" plays a significant role in the narrative. The



community surrounding the jump rope competition highlights the importance of
belonging and how communal activities can unite individuals.

Impact of Double Dutch on Young Readers

Sharon Draper's "Double Dutch" has made a significant impact on young readers
since its publication. Here are some ways in which the novel resonates with
its audience:

Encouragement of Physical Activity

The focus on jump rope as a competitive sport encourages readers to engage in
physical activity, promoting a healthy lifestyle and teamwork.

Representation of Diverse Experiences

Draper’s characters reflect diverse backgrounds, allowing readers from
various cultures to see themselves represented in literature. This
inclusivity fosters understanding and empathy among young readers.

Discussion of Important Issues

The novel addresses pressing social issues such as peer pressure, family
dynamics, and the struggle for self-identity. These themes provide a platform
for discussions among young readers, educators, and parents.

Inspiration for Aspiring Athletes

Delia's journey serves as an inspiration for young athletes, demonstrating
that dedication and hard work can lead to success, regardless of the
obstacles one may face.

Conclusion

In summary, Double Dutch by Sharon Draper is more than just a story about
jump rope; it is a profound exploration of friendship, resilience, and the
journey of self-discovery. Draper’s ability to connect with young readers
through relatable characters and relevant themes makes this novel a
significant contribution to young adult literature. Its impact on readers



extends beyond the pages, encouraging them to embrace their passions, support
one another, and navigate the challenges of growing up with courage and
determination. Whether you are a young adult or simply someone who
appreciates a well-told story, "Double Dutch" is a must-read that will leave
you inspired.

Frequently Asked Questions

What is the main theme of 'Double Dutch' by Sharon
Draper?
The main theme of 'Double Dutch' revolves around friendship, family dynamics,
and the challenges of growing up, particularly in relation to the sport of
jump rope and the cultural significance it holds.

Who are the primary characters in 'Double Dutch'?
The primary characters in 'Double Dutch' include the protagonist, a young
girl named Delia, her best friend, an aspiring jumper named 'Jumper', and her
supportive family members who influence her journey.

How does 'Double Dutch' address the topic of
competition?
'Double Dutch' explores competition through the lens of jump rope teams,
illustrating the pressures and camaraderie that come with striving for
success while highlighting the importance of teamwork and dedication.

What significance does jump rope culture have in
'Double Dutch'?
Jump rope culture in 'Double Dutch' serves as a metaphor for resilience and
community, showcasing how the sport connects the characters and their
experiences, while also reflecting broader social themes.

What challenges does Delia face in 'Double Dutch'?
Delia faces several challenges in 'Double Dutch', including navigating her
identity, dealing with family issues, overcoming insecurities, and balancing
her passion for jump rope with the demands of growing up.

What message does Sharon Draper convey about
friendship in 'Double Dutch'?
Sharon Draper conveys that true friendship involves support, understanding,
and encouragement, highlighting how friends can help each other navigate
life's challenges and celebrate successes together.
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